An evening of jazz and blues
music with Queen Pepper

Greetings to all our neighbours and friends in
the Erindale Village community. The Erindale
Academy is pleased to invite you to an
evening of live music on Friday, August 12

from 6 to 9pm.

This is an opportunity for our community to
come together and enjoy an evening of
entertaining music and camaraderie.

With my warmest regards,

ﬁaﬁﬁﬂ.@lf Fiore
Director of Student Development
The Erindale Academy

www.queenpepper.com

August 12,2022,
6:00-9:00 pm
Live Jazz Festival

Just drop in: 1576 Dundas St W
Mississauga, ON L5C 1E5



